
On June 26, 2020, the Washington State Building Code Council (SBCC) voted 8 to 3 to

extend the implementation date of the 2018 construction code from November 1, 2020

to February 1, 2021. The SBCC previously voted to extend the implementation date

from July 1, 2020 to November 1, 2020. The main reasons for the delays are the impacts

of COVID-19 and concerns about training and staff capacity in local jurisdictions. 

 

The City of Seattle has separate authority, but it is anticipated that Seattle will align the

effective date of their codes with the State.
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Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions or concerns you may have.

 

Best regards,

ABIGAIL PEARL DEWEESE  |  Attorney
a bigail.deweese@hcmp.com

206.470.7651

Click here to learn more about Abigail.

HOLLY GOLDEN  |  Attorney
holly.golden@hcmp.com

206.470.7656

Click here to learn more about Holly.

 

Or contact any of our other Real Estate & Land Use attorneys here.

The information contained in this update is provided for informational purposes only. It is not
business, legal, accounting, tax, financial, investment or other advice on any matter and may not
be relied upon as such. Please contact your attorney to obtain advice regarding any particular
legal matter.
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